
Correction in wording of the reservation in the monetary policy 

press release 

In the monetary policy press release published at 9.30 on 18 April 2012 the 

reservation made by Karolina Ekholm is incorrectly worded. 

 

The correct wording is:  

Karolina Ekholm preferred a repo-rate path that stays at 1 per cent to the third 

quarter of 2013 (not “through the third quarter” as in the previous version), and then 

rises to 2.25 per cent by the end of the forecast period. 


